
We do want to be as helpful as possible to our customer ahd, 
therefore, as a gesture of good-wi I I, we wi II properly re-adjust 
and re-test the trigger assembly at no charge before returning 
the rifle to you. Please allow sufficient time for this service 
to be performed. 

Thank you for affording us the opportunity to examine the 
rifle and report our findings. 

JAS:tpp 

Sincerely, 

J.A. Stekl, Specialist 
Product Service 

Uemin.4to11.·\rms Company. /nc. 
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